Board of Civil Authority Meeting
January 27, 2022
6:00pm
Athens Town Office 

Present were Janet Perry, Sandi Capponcelli, Darlene Wyman, Kate Bova, Steve Oakes, Denise Randall and David Bemis.
David called the meeting to order at 6:10pm.
The board reviewed and discussed the election procedures for Australian ballot.
The board decided to put the following on the website:  Starting February 9, 2022 an Australian ballot may be requested and the last date to request a ballot will be February 28, 2022 by 1:00pm.  All ballots need to be received by the end of polling on March 1, 2022 by 7:00pm.  Polls will be open from 10:00am-7:00pm on March 1, 2022 at the Athens Elementary School.
The board discussed the picking up of ballots by the Justices of the Peace.
David made the motion to appoint Tina White, Wichie Artu, Hannah Regier, Kathy Woodbury, Sandi Capponcelli, and Lynn Morgan as election officials.  Sandi seconded.  Put to a vote.  The motion carried.
Darlene presented a letter concerning the redistricting of the towns. The board discussed the redistricting of the Towns.  David made the motion to send a letter to the representatives stating the Town of Athens preferred the district remain the same since there is more commonality with the towns we are now in. Sandi will draft the letter and sign it on behalf of the town.  Denise seconded.  Put to a vote.  The motion carried.
Respectfully submitted,
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